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CHAP. 193 PUBLIC LAWS, FIRST REGULAR SESSION-1985 

mune from civil or criminal liability, except as pro­
vided in section 2510, subsection 4, for any such ac­
tions. 

Effective September 19, 1985. 

CHAPTER 194 
H.P. 1016 - L.D. 1465 

AN ACT Relating to Membership on the Board of 
Trustees of the Criminal Justice 

Academy. 

Be it enacted by the People of the State of Maine as 
follows: 

25 MRSA §2802, first ~, as amended by PL 1981, c. 
493, §§2 and 3, is further amended to read: 

There is created a board of trustees for the 
academy consisting of ~3 15 members as follows: The 
Commissioner of Public Safety, ex officio, the Attor­
ney General, ex officio, the eeffiffi~66~eRe~ ef MeR~a~ 
Hea~~ft aRa MeR~a~ Re~a~aa~~eR Game Warden Colonel in 
the Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife and 
the Commissioner of Corrections, ex officio, and the 
following to be appointed by the Governor: A commis­
sioned officer of the State Police, a county sheriff, 
a chief of a municipal police department, 2 officers 
of municipal police departments, an educator, a rep­
resentative from a criminal justice agency not in­
volved in the general enforcement of Maine criminal 
laws, a representative of a federal law enforcement 
agency, a citizen aRa, a municipal officer and one 
nonsupervisory corrections officer representing a 
state or county correctional facility. 

Effective September 19, 1985. 

CHAPTER 195 
H.P. 998 - L.D. 1440 

AN ACT to Establish the Departmental Indirect 
Cost Allocation Program. 


